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English Translation

LONGACRE 5-3644

CABLE ADDRESS: IMPFFUCHS

BILL FUCHS

55 WEST 42ND STREET

NEW YORK, N.Y.

Mr. Max Bredig

664 West 163rd Street

New York City, N.Y.

April 30, 1941

Dear Max,

I feel guilty that I am just now writing to you after 4 weeks. However, moving a family of 6

and continuing to deal with Portuguese affairs, which are very urgent due to political

developments in the Iberian Peninsula, are no easy feats.

You are probably better informed about your relatives than we are at the moment. In any
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case, to update you, I will send you the originals of the last letters I received from them.

These were sent via Lisbon and are thus quite delayed. I informed your sister of my

imminent departure in mid-March. I didn't want to say anything beforehand.

From your friend (Hochschild or something similar??), I didn’t receive a confirmation of

receipt for the packages.

I would be very happy if you would write to us and eventually visit us in Larchmont, where

we are moving tomorrow. The easiest way to reach me is at the above address.

I look forward to meeting you in person soon.

Yours,

Bill Fuchs
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